
ISSUED: November 24, 2020 

BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 

OF OREGON 

In the Matter of the 

Intervenor Funding Agreement between 
IDAHO POWER COMPANY and the 
OREGON CITIZENS' UTILITY 
BOARD for Period 2021-2025. 

UM 2126 

MEMORANDUM 

On November 6, 2020, the Idaho Power Company submitted a new intervenor funding 
agreement with Oregon Citizens' Utility Board (CUB), to become effective January 1, 
2021 through December 31, 2025. The current agreement between Idaho Power and 
CUB, approved by Order No. 16-028 in docket UM 1757, expires December 31, 2020. 
The new agreement increases the CUB Fund from $31,500 to $33,000 to account for 
inflationary impacts on the related cost categories since the last intervenor funding 
agreement approval. 

Written comments regarding this agreement should be filed in UM 2126 no later than 
3 :00 p.m. on December 18, 2020 so that Commissioners may have adequate time for 
review before issuing a decision regarding the agreement. 

Dated this 24th day of November, at Salem, Oregon. 

Nolan Moser 
Chief Administrative Law Judge 


